
It’s Christmas  

In the Village! 

 

Join Us for the Annual 

Santa Claus Parade 
Saturday  

December 9th, 2017 
12:00 p.m. 

Starting at the Old Millbrook School 
For more details visit the  

Township’s website:  
www.cavanmonaghan.net 

To register a float please contact Brigid Ayotte at 705-932-9339 or by 

email: bayotte@cavanmonaghan.net  

before November 17th, 2017 


